

## MINUTES FROM MANAGEMENT MEETING

Date: Tuesday, 12 February 2019

Time: **19.30 – 21:00** 

Place: Changing Room 1, Fairford and Lechlade Youth Football Club, Horcott Rd.

#### Attendees

Adam SlomanTony WarringtonJason WinterAlan Stratford

Chris Drabwell Chris Sampson Andy Moran Graham Merrington

#### **Apologies**

Jeylan Sezgin Iain Mi Nigel Head

Iain Mills (training)

# 1. Welcome and introductions

Adam opened the meeting. The previous minutes of meeting from January are still being drafted.

## 2. Kitchen rota

Al has circulated a new kitchen rota for the last part of the season (see the end of this document)

# 3. Chairman's Report

Adam brought up several issues in relation to the use of the car park. Specifically, these included:

- Cars being dumped/left at the end of the car park
- Rubbish being dumped by taxi drivers or people who use it during the day
- The mis-spent youff who seem to use it to meet and compare their stamp and coin collections....or not?

It was agreed that what is needed are some gates across the entrance. **Action:** Adam to get the price of some gates and approach New Wave to see if they want to pay for/make a significant contribution to, the gates for use of the car park.

Fundraising:

- A race night or a quiz night at the Palmer Hall this seemed positive and people supported it;
- Adam will arrange a Classic Car event over the end of May bank Holiday we will all need to pitch in and help out.

Action: Please can you all send your email list of parents to Adam please, ASAP

# 4. Infrastructure - Pitches, lights, changing rooms, parking

Al is sorting a visit by the Glocs FA to come and help get out pitches looking like the Gobi Desert after a dry spell and more like the pristine, hallowed turf, we know our kids need to weave their 'Total Football' magic on. This is likely to be a long term commitment and so the need for the fund raising.



## 5. Coaching support

Scott Bury, big coaching night out is on the Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> at the Heritage Room at the Community Centre. The focus of this session will be on practice design. PLEASE SUPPORT THIS!

## 6. Date of Next Meeting, AGM and Presentation Day

- Date for next meeting 5<sup>th</sup> of March 2019. 7.30-9 pm at Cinder Lane
- Date of AGM 7<sup>th</sup> May 2019. 7:30-9 pm
- Date of Presentation Day 18<sup>th</sup> of May

## 7. Any other business?

The Rugby club, users of the changing rooms on Saturday afternoon have agreed to come and clean the changing rooms with us, then hire a cleaner at their cost. We will get a set of 'use conditions' drafted so that we can avoid the shenanigans of the last few months. Look out for the message on the whatsapp calling for volunteers to help with the clean-up......wouldn't want to miss out!

## **KITCHEN ROTA**

17TH FEB – U16'S – bintchris@yahoo.com 24TH FEB – U12'S – chris.sampson1875@btinternet.com 3RD MAR – U15'S – graham.merrington@wca-environment.com 10TH MAR – U10'S – stratford884@btinternet.com 17TH MAR – U9'S HAWKS – nigster\_head@hotmail.com 24TH MAR – U11'S – jsezgin@me.com 31ST MAR - U11'S – jsezgin@me.com 31ST MAR - U13'S CELTS – tony.warrington@pappillon.co.uk 7TH APR – U8'S – andrew.jon.wright@honda-eu.com 28TH APR – U9'S FALCONS - jason.winter@xyleminc.com